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5th EMHC-News Letter: 
July 30th 2013

Have another Look
Next door to the Maritim Hotel Reichshof and just 

a couple of yards away from the Museum for Arts & Crafts
you will find a very nice place for having our meals and drinks:

Schifferbörse
http://www.schifferboerse-hamburg.de/home.html 

From Thursday to Saturday there will be tables 
especially reserved for us from 17:00 to 20:00 hrs. 

When you go to the their homepage 
you will see many more details of this lovely typical 

Hamburg restaurant 
and you will also find the menu in English. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon – you may still register ...

Wittus Witt

PS: Just 28 days left ... 

For registration and information about the programme go to our website:

www.european-magic-history.com
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